
 

North Star Boys’ Choir 
 

 

Open Rehearsal 
Saturday, March 17, 2018 

10:00–11:30 am 
 

Immanuel United Methodist Church 
10025 Brockton Lane N, Maple Grove, MN 

 
The international award-winning North Star Boys’ Choir  

will hold a rehearsal open to the public.  Boys 5–12 and their parents are 

invited to come watch the choir, enjoy refreshments, and audition.  

 

 
 
 

 

North Star Boys’ Choir of Minnesota, Inc. 

P.O. Box 2283, Maple Grove, MN 55311  •  (763) 221-9466  •  www.northstarboyschoir.org 

Honor  •  Integrity  •  Perseverance 


